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At the November 25, 2024 meeting of the State Library board, the request for an extension of the 

Library’s East Side Construction Grant (State Bond) was approved.  

 

The following meetings and activities occurred during the month of November: 

 

 

• Digital Navigator Meeting. 

• Beardsley Zoo Meet new Director. 

• EB & BR Discussion with Comcast Grant contact. 

• Legislative Committee meeting at Russell Library, Middletown, CT. 

• FLAG Meeting. 

• Meet with Robert Half Rep re Accounting Clerk training. 

• Robert Half meet with placement coordinator. 

• IMLS Regional DN Grant Meeting at Stetson Branch New Haven. 

• North Branch hosts BRBC breakfast meeting/EB talk on  BPL business resources. 

• Robert Half Interviews. 

• Meet with Maxine Bleiweis to prep for Staff Development Day. 

• Staff Development planning and logistics. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Elaine Braithwaite 

City Librarian 

November 20, 2024 


